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June 9, 1966

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Cogq d4'0r Farm
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

I am late in acknowledging your book and your letter.
Life has been terribly hectic here the last weeks. I must
say that I was impressed with the size of the work you have
done and hope soon to take a look at it as well as to give
it to Jack Smith who did most of the reports on the assassi-
nation and the Warren Commission report. Mark Lane's book
will be coming out soon too and another book entitled,
INQUEST by Edward Jay Epstein has arrived.

I am not sure how we will handle the books at this point,
but I will let you know. I very much appreciate the trouble
you have gone to in printing the book and I will investigate
with our advertising people what we might be able to do with
it. I rather doubt we could, at this point in the summer,
undertake to sell it through the GUARDIAN.

Sincerely yours,
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. James Aronson




